
San Jose Nisei Bowling Association Meeting 
April 6, 2015 

4th Street Bowl 
 
Meeting called to order by Vice-President Mark Yoshinaka at 7:05pm 
 
Board members present: 
President: Brandon Hirata (NP)  
Men’s VP: Mark Yoshinaka 
Women’s VP: Lynette Handa 

Treasurer: Frank Lum (NP) 
Secretary:  Lindsey Wong 

 
JANBA Rep:  Vacant, Vacant, TJ Yanuska (NP), Jody Kawamura (NP) 

   
League Representatives Present: (NP)=Not Present     
Nikkei Mixed Fours: Dick Horio 
                                   Ken Gerard 
                                   Naomi Tomisaka 
San Jose Nikkei Srs Ted Hashiguchi 
                                   Betty Fujii (NP) 
                                   Vince Itatani 
 

Nisei Juniors   Yosh Hiraki 
Tues. Sansei Mixed:  Dale Ando 
Weds. Sansei Mixed: Dale Ando 
4th St. Mixed Trios      Yosh Hiraki 
                                     Lynnie Itatani 
4th St. Tues. Trios       Tammy Ohta 
 

Review of Minutes: 
Vince was in attendance, deleted and replaced with Toni Dobashi 
Motion by Yosh, Seconded by TJ 
 
Treasurers Report 
Dues memberships deposits in amount of $80. Paid out for Koden, NCNBF fees and Yosh for supplies.  
Current Account Balances as of 2/28/15: Association Acct. $6969.13, Tournament Acct. $15856.90, 
JANBA Acct. $7070.00, Total for all accounts $29196.03. 
Motion by Ken, Seconded by Vince  
 
Nisei Juniors 

 Next event April 18 in Dublin and Brentwood. Next Bake Sale also at Senior No-Tap on April 18. 
City tournament at Cambrian on May 2nd, or 9th. 5 game format mixing teams singles and 
doubles. 
 

Old Business  

 Banquet tickets being distributed, Senior numbers are lower than last year. Discussed Spirit 
award nominees, suggested Georgia Kakinami and Tac Handa. Vince will ask both at next 
league session. Confirmed list of In Memoriam list. Requesting list of honor roll scores and 
tournament winners. Request President’s message for booklet. Ask for donations for raffle 
prizes and cash from Association in amount of $600. 

 Senior Nationals scheduled for June 6-7, 2015. Banquet food options will probably be Sushi 85. 

 Senior No-Tap April 18 requesting volunteers.  
 
New Business 

 Fuzzy Shimada tournament update, changes will include reducing event by one squad and 
making Trios an open event instead of mixed. Also looking at changing handicapping rates 
different for Men and Women. Mark investigating software options to handle this change. 
Discussed order of events and lane conditions. 

 JANBA update next year at Orleans, rooms available in July 2015. Held 2nd weekend in March 
due to NASCAR conflict. So Cal in 2017 looking at bowling centers and hotels. 2018 will be 
Portland, 2019 Las Vegas and then 2020 maybe San Francisco. Voted to raise dues from $1 to 



$5 starting next year. Hall of Fame title holders that were previously ineligible are now eligible to 
bowl.  
 

Action Items: 
Request list of In Memoriam list.  
Requesting list of honor roll scores and tournament winners.  
Request President’s message for booklet from Brandon.  
Ask for donations for raffle prizes and cash from Association in amount of $600 
 
 
Next meeting: 
Monday, May 11, 2015 at 7:15pm 4th Street Bowl 
 
Motion to adjourn by Naomi seconded by Ken 
Minutes submitted by Lindsey Wong, Secretary. 


